
 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Anna Jones                                                         Deputy Headteacher: Sally Mohamed  

 

23rd October 2020 

Change of Times/Entrance for Bee Class 

Dear Bee Class Parents, 

Now the children have successfully completed their first half term we would 

like to move Bee class’ timings in line with Dragonfly Class. 

These are 8.20am start and 2.45pm finish. 

Bee parents, please can you make your way round to the back playground to 

the far side - Mrs Riley will be there to help on the first day. On the ground will 

be pink socially distanced spots.  

The children have already been told where they will come in and go out. 

The Year R playground back gate will be opened at 8.15am and a member of 

staff will be on that gate. If possible can parents maintain social distance as 

they drop their children off. We would like all our parents to consider wearing 

a face mask. 

At the end of the day Mrs Tollefsen and Mrs Hanslip will bring the children out 

of the back gate and they will be lined up – please remain on a pink dot on the 

playground and your child will be handed over to you. Once you have collected 

your child please leave promptly and ensure that your child does not run 

around as this is a very busy time. 

We really hope this plan works and will review it in terms of keeping everyone 

safe.  

Have a lovely half term and see you on the 2nd November. 

Anna Jones 

Headteacher 

Shamblehurst Primary School, Wildern Lane, Hedge End, 

Southampton, Hampshire SO30 4EJ 

Telephone: (01489) 782342 

 

Email: adminoffice@shamblehurst.co.uk 

Website: www.shamblehurst.co.uk 
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